
  

To whom it may concern: 

April 28, 2020 

 

Company name: Inabata & Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Katsutaro Inabata, Director, President 

(Stock code: 8098, First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Inquiries: Nobukazu Kuboi, Executive Officer, 

 General Manager, Financial Management Office 

 (TEL 03-3639-6421) 

 

Notice of Postponement in Announcing Financial Results 

for the Year Ended March 31, 2020 

 

Inabata & Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) hereby announces that it has decided to postpone the announcement of the 

financial results announcement for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020, which was originally scheduled on 

Tuesday, May 12, 2020, as described below. 

 

1. Reason for postponing financial results announcement 

The Company decided to postpone the announcement of financial results for the fiscal year ended March 2020, 

which had been scheduled for Tuesday, May 12, 2020, due to delays caused by the COVID-19 pandemic in the 

financial results reporting and auditing by the auditing firm.   

 

2. Future schedule 

After the postponement, the financial results are scheduled to be announced on Friday, May 22, 2020.   

 

The Company apologize for any inconvenience caused to our shareholders, investors, and all other stakeholders. 

 


